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October 16, 2024 
 
Franklin Hache 
President 
Universidad Apec - UNAPEC  
Av. Maximo Gomez No. 72, El Vergel 
Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic 
 
 
Dear President Hache, 
 
The Board of Commissioners of the Baccalaureate/Graduate Degree Commission met on October 7, 
2024 and voted to grant Accreditation to your new program with no notes or conditions. 
 
The new program accredited: Maestría en Gerencia de la Comunicación Corporativa 

ACBSP encourages you to publicly announce that your business program is accredited.  

We hope to see you at the Annual Conference in Las Vegas on June 19 – 22, 2025. For more information 
on the conference, including its location and host hotel, please see www.acbsp.org.  

ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with Universidad Apec - UNAPEC. Thank you for 
providing quality business programs for your students. We are happy to have you as one of our valued 
members. 

Congratulations on maintaining such high-quality business programs. 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Parscale, Ph.D. 
Chief Accreditation Officer 
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